
Hi Friends! 
 
I’ve been thinking about you and wondering how you have been spending your summer.  Did 
you learn to ride a bike?  Did you read a good book?  Did you see a new movie?  Maybe you 
learned something new or spent time with close family and friends.  I have been a busy bee.  
Your principal and I want to make sure that this is a great school year for you!  Whether you are 
coming to the building or learning from home, whether you are a new kindergartener or a 
graduating 8th grader, we can’t wait to  

BE WITH YOU. 
This year our theme is “BE...”.  Soon, you will get a letter from your principal.  In that letter you 
will find a special paper where you can tell us what you want to BE this year.  Below are three 
pictures of me with my special papers and three things I will BE.  You can use the template that 
your principal sends you or make your own.  Then, you can send your principal your photo.  BE 
creative!   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Be well, 
 
Mrs. Marinelli 


